
 
                                               Friday 29th September 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended our Willows Café 

today. It was so lovely to see so many of you.  

 

Coats 
Please remember to send your child to school with a named coat now 

the weather is changing as they do play outside every day. 

 

School Photo Day – Wednesday 4th October 
Please send your child in their school jumper next Wednesday to have 

their individual school photo taken. If your child has PE they can bring 

their jumper in a named bag. 

 

Film Club KS1 – Friday 13th October 
If your child is in Year 1 or 2 they are invited to attend our FILM CLUB. 

This is when they can stay after school to watch an age appropriate 

movie with their friends and we provide them with a snack. Please 

book your child’s place on school Spider for only £5. 3:15pm – 5pm.  

 

Birthday Cake 
Recently at School we have had a lot of birthday celebrations where 

children have brought in a cake to share with their class. Whilst this is a 

nice thing to do, it does take up the children’s learning time. 

 

If you want to send in something to mark your child’s birthday, it can be 

given out at home time. If you have a special cake this will need to be 

pre-cut and bagged to hand out at home time. 

 

School Applications 
Just a reminder if your child is moving up to year 3 or starting Reception in 

September 2024 you need to apply for a school place online at 

www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/schooladmissions between 1st September 

2023 and 15th January 2024. 

 

 

 

http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/schooladmissions


PE Kit 
This is just a reminder of our PE Kit. Black shorts, jogging trousers or 

leggings, Plain white tshirt and comfortable Plimsols or Trainers. Please do 

not send your child in non school uniform. 

 

Morning Task with Parents/Carers 
If your child is in Hedgehogs, Squirrels, Owls or Rabbits class we would 

like to invite you to join your child from 8:35am – 8:45am every Tuesday 

and Friday to join them for their morning task. This is a great opportunity 

to see what your child is learning about and they can show you some 

of their work. 

 

Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  

 

 

W/C  18th September  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 94.5% 

KS1 Squirrels 97.9% 

KS1 Rabbits 96.7% 

KS1 Owls 97.5% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 90.0% 

Total attendance                         95.9% 

Monday 18th 

September 
3:15 – 4:15pm 

DANCE CLUB (KS1) 

Places to be booked on School Spider 

Wednesday 4th 

October 
ALL DAY 

Individual Pupil Photographs 

Friday 13th  

October 
3:15pm – 5pm 

FILM CLUB (KS1) 

Places to be booked on School Spider 

Well done Squirrels with an attendance of 

97.9% for the week beginning 18th 

September 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 18th September was 95.9%.  

We are aiming for 97%, please help us 

reach this target. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays in 

term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O every 

day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 


